Current Date

Your Name
Address
City, State, Zip

Dear ______________________,  (Type the person’s name here)

I hope this letter finds you well.  The fall semester here at Baylor has been busy, enjoyable, and challenging. As you may know, I am a member of the Baylor University Men’s Choir, which has afforded me the opportunity to make meaningful friendships and see  how I can minister through music.  One of the many ways the Men’s Choir will serve and minister this year is through a mission trip to Kenya!

May 19th through June 4th, I will be participating in a mission trip to Kenya with the Baylor Men’s Choir.  The Men’s Choir has travelled to Kenya in the past and will continue its ministry in this beautiful country.  While we are there, we will visit orphanages, schools, local churches, and rural villages.  At each of these places and in impromptu concerts along the way, we will be singing and sharing God’s love through our musical message.  Our music ministry is extremely important because while we may have some language barriers, music is a universal language and we will all be able to share in the love of God together through singing. In addition to singing, we will also paint a school, play games with the students, deliver food and humanitarian supplies to those in need, pray for people individually, and share the most valuable gift we have –our time.

As I take on this venture, I would like to invite you to partner with me!  I am anticipating that this trip will be both challenging and transformative for me and the choir, so I am asking for your prayers that we would love, live, and serve in ways that honor God.  I’d also like to ask you to help support our team financially.  Each student on our team is raising $3200. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to donate to the team or send me a personal gift, all donations can be handled by Baylor University Missions.  Once your donation is received, the Baylor University Gift Office will send you a tax-deductible receipt for your contribution.  In order to receive a tax deduction, checks must be made payable to “Baylor University.”  If my name is written on the check, it cannot be a tax-deductible donation but will go directly into my personal account as a payment.  To make sure the donation comes to me, make the check payable to “Baylor University,” then fill out the attached lime green card and mail both back. However, do NOT write in the memo line of the check or it will not be considered tax-deductible.  If you prefer, you may also send a non tax-deductible personal gift directly to my address. One of the above options is preferred.
If you would like to donate to the general team fund, please send your tax-deductible team donations to the address below with the enclosed donor card, or online at www.baylor.edu/missions by clicking “Give to BU Missions”:
Baylor University: BU Missions
One Bear Place #97013
Waco, Texas 76798
Thank you for your support! I look forward to sharing my missions journey with you.
Love, 

